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RE: Request for extension of loan of SAM-PK-K10159 
 
Dear Mrs Kaal,  
 
I wish to apply for a one-year extension to my loan of SAM-PK-K10159 (loan 7452). Due to unavoidable delays 
in arranging the CT scanning of the specimen I have been unable to complete the intended scientific study of the 
specimen within the initial one-year loan period, and so request this extension in order to complete the proposed 
research project. I also wish to transfer the loan to my new institution, the University of Birmingham, where I will 
be based permanently as a member of academic staff from August 2013. My contact details at Birmingham will be 
as follows:  
 
Address: School of Geography, Earth and Environmental Sciences, University of Birmingham, Edgbaston, 
Birmingham, B15 2TT.  
Telephone: +44 (0)121 414 5531 
Fax: +44(0)121 414 4942 
Email: butler.richard.j@gmail.com (institutional email address not yet available) 
 
I look forward to hearing from you with regard to this request.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dr Richard J. Butler 

   

 

    

 

 

 

Dr. Richard J. Butler 
Junior Research Group Leader, DFG 
Emmy Noether-Programm 
 
Telefon +49 (0)89 2180-6593 
Telefax +49 (0)89 2180-6601 
 
r.butler@lrz.uni-muenchen.de 
 
Richard-Wagner-Str. 10 
80333 München 
Deutschland 

Sheena Kaal 
Assistant Collections Manager - Karoo Palaeontology 
Iziko Museums of South Africa 
25 Queen Victoria Street, Cape Town 
PO Box 61, Cape Town 8000, South Africa 


